8. CONFIDENTIALITY AGREEMENTSBY TERRITORIAL LOCAL AUTHORITIES

NOT MEMBERS OF THE REGIONAL LANDFILL PROJECT RR 10445
Officer responsible Author
Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter

Corporate Plan Output: Regional Landfill

The purpose of this report is to report on the recommendation by the Canterbury Waste
Sub-Committee that staff and elected members from territorial local authorities not
members of the regional landfill project sign confidentiality agreements.

UPDATE

To date no signed agreements have been received. At the meeting of 9 August a verbal
update will be provided.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.



